11014 Kitchen Road, Chilliwack, BC V2P 6H5
Office: 604-392-3380 Fax: 604-392-1177

20-May-2021

Jennifer Goad

Executive Director Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue

Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Goad:

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort

Please accept this letter as our declaration of support for the proposed Bridal Veil Mountain
Resort in Chilliwack. We believe there are many reasons that this project will benefit local First
Nations, the City of Chilliwack, the Fraser Valley and British Columbia. They include:

1)
2)

3)
4)
5)
6)
7)
8)

Utilizing of a recreational resource in close proximity to a population base like we have here
in the Fraser Valley makes sense from an environmental stand point.

Supporting and cultivating local recreation is healthy and environmentally sustainable
hence it makes sense for all investors and indigenous peoples.

Northern exposure holds better snow.

Year round recreation very accessible to the masses.

Massive growth in bike industry to support summer lift system

Close access to highway 1

Topography lends itself to be able to develop.

Existing mountains are at capacity and there is room in this market.

Based on these reasons, we encourage the Mountain Resort Branch to approve this project
moving to the next stage in the mountain resort application process.

Sincerely,

Franz Douglas
President
Contour Concrete Ltd.



